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FAR HILLS 
COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL 

September 6, 2024 

Mr. and Mrs. Caesar DePac;o, Ph.D. 
141 Mountaintop Road 
Bernardsville, NJ 07924 

Dear Deanna and Caesar, 

On behalf of Far Hills Country Day School, we extend our sincere gratitude for your 
generous donation of $66,204.00 on 9/6/24. Your contribution has been allocated to 
fully fund the position of the School Law Enforcement Officer Ill (SLEO Ill) for the 2024-
25 school year, ensuring the continued safety and security of our students, faculty, and 
staff. 

We are truly grateful for your investment in our school community and your commitment 
to enhancing the learning environment by supporting initiatives that prioritize the well­
being of our students. Your generosity reflects a deep understanding of the importance 
of a safe and secure educational atmosphere. 

Once again, thank you for your support and dedication to our school. 

Sincerely, 

Georgia Zaiser 
Head of School 

Thomas G. Evans, Jr. 
Director of Development 

Your gift is accepted with sincere appreciation from Far Hills Country Day School. The IRS requires us to 
confirm that Far Hills Country Day School did not provide you with any goods or services in whole or partial 
consideration for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax file. 
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